
I have been part of the real estate industry since 2005, beginning my career as a REALTOR® in 
the Willamette Valley. For ten years, I actively engaged with the Mid Valley Association of 
REALTORS® (MVAR), attending monthly meetings and contributing to the Special Events 
Committee. Nine and a half years ago, I transitioned to Fidelity National Title, where I continue 
to be deeply involved with MVAR. 

Throughout my time in the industry, I’ve served on the Professional Development Committee 
and have assisted with various events, including the annual children’s Christmas party. These 
experiences have further strengthened my commitment to the real estate community and to 
MVAR’s mission. 

As I progress in my career, I feel a strong desire to give back more than I receive. I am eager to 
contribute my time, skills, and experience in a more meaningful way by serving on the MVAR 
board. I believe this role would allow me to continue learning and growing while supporting the 
organization and our members. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 


